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CCRW fitness area?to be closed for maintenance

	The fitness area at Caledon Centre for Recreation and Wellness (CCRW) will be closed for maintenance from Dec. 16 until Dec.

26.

It will re-open for regular business at 6 a.m. Dec. 27.

During this time, there will be no access to the fitness area, including the fieldhouse, fitness program room, squash courts, and

women's and men's adult change rooms.

Fitness classes will be running on a modified schedule, which is posted in the facility and on the Town of Caledon website.
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